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To whom it May Concern, 

 

As an Oregonian for over 65 years I have lived through in person election and mail in 

voting. Over the years there has been much concern over election processes and the 

safety of our elections for accuracy. I support in person voting with proof of 

citizenship in Oregon. Let’s take the concerns out by having in person elections. 

Those that need mail in can request this.  

 

Thank you for supporting in Person elections.  


